
                                                                                   

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After February half term Hardwick will be learning ‘What grows from an egg?’ as their topic. To enhance 
childrens’ learning we would like to take the class to White Post Farm in Nottinghamshire for a guided 
tour and learning experience. Children will be able to feed, pet and hold some of the animals on the 
farm and learn lots of new information. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and will be leaving school shortly after 9am and returning at 3:30pm.    
Due to the increased costs of transport, this trip will cost £20 per child, which has been partly subsidised 
by the school PTFA. Payment for the trip will be done through ParentPay and you will be able to pay in 
instalments.   
 
All children must wear school uniform and sensible footwear. Nursery pupils will be able to borrow a 
school jumper if they don’t have one. Please bring a packed lunch, with a drink and any spare clothes 
your child may need if toilet training, in one bag.  
 
Due to the age of the children we will not be visiting the shop, so there will be no need to provide 
spending money. 
 
If entitled to a free school dinner, please tick below if you would like a packed lunch to be provided.  
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 

 
Mrs Hurton 

 
 
 

 
 
I give permission for _____________________ (my child) to attend the visit to White Post Farm on 
Friday 28th March 2025.  
 
 
Please tick as appropriate: 
 

I will pay £20 on ParentPay  
 
I would like a school packed lunch (FD children only) 

 
Signed:_________________________        Date:__________________________ 
 
Contact Number______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Fritchley CofE (Aided) Primary and Nursery School 
Church Street, Fritchley, Belper, DE56 2FQ Telephone: 01773 852216 
Email: enquiries@fritchley.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Rosie Turner    28.01.25 

 


